From: Evan Thibodeau <ethibodeau@qualtekwireless.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 12:31 PM

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>

Cc: BUHAT, ERWIN <eb841k@att.com>; NE Permitting <nepermitting@qualtekwireless.com>; Grzegorz
Dorman <gdorman@qualtekwireless.com>

Subject: PETITION NO. 1282 - Notice of Construction Completion New Cingular Wireless / 208 HARBOR
DR STAMFORD

Ms. Bachman,

This e-mail is to inform you that construction is complete on AT&T’s new site build on the rooftop of 208
Harbor Drive in Stamford. This was completed several years ago and | apologize if the FSSI was never
sent over.

Please let me know if there are any questions.
Thanks,

Evan Thibodeau

Director of Project Management - NSB
603.320.8556 / 978.729.3099

16 Esquire Road

North Billerica, MA 01862
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Disclaimer: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you received this communication in error, please do not distribute it and notify us immediately by email (administrator@qualtekservices.com)
or via telephone (484.804.4500) and delete the original message. Unless expressly stated in this email, nothing in this message or any attachment should be construed as a
digital or electronic signature.
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H HUDSON

Final Report of Special Inspections

Project: $2900-A Stamford Harbor

Location: 208 Harbor Drive, Stamford, CT 06902

Owner: AT&T

Engineer of Record: Derek J. Creaser, P.E.
Hudson Design Group, LLC.

To the best of my information, knowledge and belief, the Special Inspections required by
Chapter 17 for the project have been performed and all discovered discrepancies have been
reported and resolved.

Representatives of Hudson Design Group LLC performed the Final Inspections after the
construction of the telecommunications facility at the above-referenced address. The Final
Inspection was performed on December 19, 2017

Based on my knowledge, information and belief the wireless installation substantially conforms
to the approved plans, IBC 2012 with 2016 CT State Building Code Amendments, Structural
Standards for Antenna Supporting Structures and Antennas (ANSI/TIA-222-G), and the following:

1. Final Construction Drawings dated 07-28-2017, prepared by Hudson Design Group LLC,
entitled "S2900-A Stamford Harbor.”

2. Final Structural Analysis dated April 25, 2017 Rev 4, prepared by Hudson Design Group
LLC.

All deviations from the approved plans do not endanger the intended occupancy of the
facility and equipment substitutions are approved as equivalent to the original specifications.

Interim reports submitted prior to this final report form a basis for and are to be considered an
integral part of this final report.

Respectfully submitted,

Special Inspector i,
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